
 

 

 

 

 

 

Rufina (FI), 10 December 2024  

             

Object: General Product Safety Regulation (GPSR) Statement  

 

We, F.I.L.A. S.p.A., hereby state that we are fully aware of Regulation (EU) 2023/988 
(General Product Safety Regulation - GPSR) and that we are compliant with its 
requirements. 

 

For FILA brands and for imported brands Strathmore, Princeton, Daler Rowney, Lukas, 
St. Cuthberts, the following EU responsible person / manufacturer is always indicated: 

 

Fila S.p.A 

Via XXV Aprile, 5 

20016 PERO (MI), Italy 

fila@fila.it    www.fila.it 

Tel.: 39 02 381051 (this information is gradually being introduced) 

 

In addition: 

- Toy products are already subjected and compliant to Toy Safety Directive, that 
includes requirements on risk assessment and manufacturer information. 

- For products subjected to CLP, the necessary safety requirements are already 
implemented. 

- Wherever necessary, we are finalizing the documentation necessary to support the 
risk assessment. 

 

We are at your disposal for any clarification. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

F.I.L.A. S.p.A. 

QA, Product Safety and Compliance 

Elisabetta Cioccolani 
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